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Posted Apr 17, 2019, at 6:00 AM, Star News Online published a story written by the Executive
Director of the NSCDA-NC , Joy Allen,
about the Pilgrimage to Brunswick Town.

  Wilmington preservation group celebrates 125 years
  At 11 a.m. May 11, the NC Dames will revive a tradition that began
in 1899 and continued through the 1940s – a Pilgrimage to St.
Philip’s Church in Brunswick Town.
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https://www.starnewsonline.com/news/20190417/wilmington-preservation-group-celebrates-125-years
https://nscdasnc.memberclicks.net/news

